

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001 OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

March 8, 2010

Dear Resident:

About one week from now, you will receive a 2010 Census form in the mail. When you receive your form, please fill it out and mail it in promptly.

Your response is important. Results from the 2010 Census will be used to help each community get its fair share of government funds for highways, schools, health facilities, and many other programs you and your neighbors need. Without a complete, accurate census, your community may not receive its fair share.

If you are interested in working on the 2010 Census, please call our toll-free jobs line at 1-866-861-2010, or visit our Web site at <www.census.gov/2010census> and click on "Jobs".

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Steve H. Murdock Director, U.S. Census Bureau





UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001 OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

March 8, 2010

Dear Resident:

About one week from now, you will receive a 2010 Census form in the mail. When you receive your form, please fill it out and mail it in promptly.

Your response is important. Results from the 2010 Census will be used to help each community get its fair share of government funds for highways, schools, health facilities, and many other programs you and your neighbors need. Without a complete, accurate census, your community may not receive its fair share.

If you are interested in working on the 2010 Census, please call our toll-free jobs line at 1-866-861-2010, or visit our Web site at <www.census.gov/2010census> and click on "Jobs".

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Steve H. Murdock Director, U.S. Census Bureau





UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001 OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

March 8, 2010

Dear Resident:

About one week from now, you will receive a 2010 Census form in the mail. When you receive your form, please fill it out and mail it in promptly.

Your response is important. Results from the 2010 Census will be used to help each community get its fair share of government funds for highways, schools, health facilities, and many other programs you and your neighbors need. Without a complete, accurate census, your community may not receive its fair share.

If you are interested in working on the 2010 Census, please call our toll-free jobs line at 1-866-861-2010, or visit our Web site at <www.census.gov/2010census> and click on "Jobs".

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Steve H. Murdock Director, U.S. Census Bureau

